
From:  Brylynsky Ross <Ross.Brylynsky@environment.nsw.gov.au> 
To: "carl.dumpleton@planning.nsw.gov.au" <carl.dumpleton@planning.nsw.gov.au... 
Date:  15/12/2011 2:34 pm 
Subject:  Modification to Bloomfield Colliery (07_0087 Mod 2) 
 
Carl 
 
I have reviewed the modification application and advise that the EPA has no objection to the proposed 
extension of time to submit the Mine Closure Plan and Final Void Management Plan. 
 
Regards 
 
Ross Brylynsky 
Environment Protection Authority 
p 02 4908 6809  f 02 4908 6810 
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This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information.  
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately. 
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender expressly and 
with authority states them to be the views of the Office of Environment and Heritage, NSW Department of 
Premier and Cabinet. 
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